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Public Service Announcement 
Date:  08/04/2023 
To:  All Media 

From:  Shellie Campbell, Director  

North Central Public Health District 

Subject: NCPHD Office Closed Due to Facility Emergency Repairs 

 

North Central Public Health District is closing today, Friday, August 4th, due to an emergency repair in our 

facility. 

 

We will resume normal business hours, Monday, August 7th if repairs are complete. For updated information 

please visit our website at www.ncphd.org or find us on Facebook. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact North Central Public Health District at (541) 506-2600, visit us on the 

web at www.ncphd.org or find us on Facebook.) 
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